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**** Joint Resolution No. ****

Introduced By *************

By Request of the Legislative Council

A Joint Resolution of the Senate and the House of Representatives

of the State of Montana encouraging the Legislative Council to

continue to work on legislative space issues during the 2011-2012

interim, including making a recommendation to the 2013

Legislature regarding long-range building proposals.

WHEREAS, 2-17-805(4) provides for the Legislative Council to

serve as a long-range building committee to recommend to the

Legislature and the Department of Administration construction and

remodeling priorities for the Capitol; and

WHEREAS, 2-17-825 states that the Legislative Council may

prepare a written report of its activities and recommendations

related to its long-range building duties under 2-17-805 to

assist the Legislature in determining whether recommendations

should be implemented; and

WHEREAS, on June 1, 2010, the Montana Legislative Council

voted to support a request to retain the services of a

professional architecture and planning firm, CTA Architects

Engineers, to develop a master plan for legislative space in the

Montana State Capitol Building; and

WHEREAS, a report recommending the eventual building of a

Legislative Annex and the report will be forwarded, without

recommendation, to the Joint Subcommittees of General Government



Unofficial Draft Copy
As of: November 9, 2010 (12:35pm)

LCLC03

2 LC LC03

and Long-Range Planning; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Council has forwarded a new

proposal to recommend interim improvements, however, did not

adopt a new proposal for the legislative annex but wishes to

continue its statutory long-range planning capacity next interim;

and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Council should continue to follow-

up on the actions of the 2011 Legislature to determine if a

proposal needs to go forward to the 2013 Legislature and work

with the Department of Administration to determine whether any

additional study is needed for the offices of the Governor and

the Secretary of State and their respective staff who occupy the

second floor of the Capitol Building.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE SENATE AND THE HOUSE OF

REPRESENTATIVES OF THE STATE OF MONTANA: 

That, taking into consideration the actions and

recommendations of the 2011 Legislature, the 2011-2012

Legislative Council continue in its long-range planning capacity

to determine what legislative space proposals should go forward

to the 2013 Legislature and potentially be included in any long-

range building program legislation.
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